
BSAOCNC/SC Mid State Ride 

 

The status of the ride is TEANTATIVE! 

May 3-4, 2025 

Be certain to check the status for updates via the BSAOCNC website, or contacts 
listed below! 

The Mid State Ride has been a wonderful mainstay of our springƟme calendar for a number of 
years, but some of our regular supporter that make this ride happen have had to withdraw this 
year and as such the ride is uncertain.   

For those unfamiliar, the ride (for BSAOCNC) has leŌ Carmel on a Saturday for Morro Bay with 
some meeƟng on Friday evening for dinner beforehand.  Along the route we meet the SoCal Club 
for lunch.  AŌer an evening dinner and overnight in Morro Bay riders return without a formal 
organized ride back to Carmel on Sunday. 

As our leadership has withdrawn, the ride is pending.  If there is enough genuine interest in the 
ride, we will do our best to proceed.   

If you intend to go on this ride, contact us via email or telephone (listed below) by Monday, April 
28th to confirm! 

We apologize for the lack of certainty and the “last minute” nature, but  with leadership 
withdrawing, we are trying our best to make do. 

 

Website: hƩp://bsaocnc.org/calendar 

Email:  info@bsaocnc.org 

Phone: David James 415-760-6392 (before 8pm please) 


